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Notice for in-Person Reporting 
All the newly admitted students of MCA – 1st Semester,  for 
the year 2017-2018, are hereby informed that, as per the latest 
notification of GGSIP University dated 21-07-2017, the in-
person reporting will be undertaken during 24th to 26th July, 
2017.  
 
However, in order to undertake the students’ queries and 
facilitate them for reporting, the Institute will remain 
working on 22nd & 23rd July, 2017 (i.e. Saturday & 
Sunday) between 09:00 a.m. to 04:00 p.m. 
 
Students are further informed that all the classes will 
commence w.e.f. 1st August, 2017. 
 
All the students are informed to take note of this and plan 
accordingly.  
 
 
 

(Prof. M. N. Hoda) 
DIRECTOR 

Copy to:   
1. Notice Board 
2. Institute’s Website 
3. All the Concerned Members 
4. Guard File                 
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